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For Immediate Release: March 29, 2025
Incident Overview

The White Earth Enterprises Sanitation Department is issuing this official statement to provide transparent
and timely information regarding a recent incident at our facility.

Incident Details
e Location: White Earth Enterprises Sanitation Building
¢ Current Status: Situation Stabilized
« Emergency Response: Immediate action taken

Key Findings
» Safety Confirmation: No injuries reported
 Community Impact: No ongoing threat to public safety

o Facility Status: Under assessment




Community Commitment
We are dedicated to:
e Maintaining open communication
» Conducting a thorough internal review
* Minimizing potential service disruptions
Next Steps
» Comprehensive facility assessment
= Evaluation of potential service delays
» Continued monitoring and updates
Community Communication
We will provide additional updates in the coming days through:
» Official website
» Social media channels:
» Facebook - hitps://www.facebook.com/weesanitation
» Facebook - hitps://www.facebook.com/WhiteEarthNation
s Woebsite - https://www.weenterprise.com/
.
Contact for Inquiries:
Miigwech (Thank you) for your understanding and support

White Earth Enterprises Sanitation Department

Draft Statement:

“Press Release — On March 29, 2025, our White Earth Enterprises — Sanitation trash sorting building suffered a loss
due to a fire incident. The current situation is stabilized, and emergency responses took immediate action. There are
no injuries reported and no ongoing threat to public safety. The status of the facility is under assessment and has no
root cause at this moment as to why the fire started, and




We are dedicated to working on minimizing potential service disruptions. We will continue updates on potential
service disruptions on our social media channels for White Earth Nation, White Earth Enterprises — Sanitation and for
the White Earth Enterprises Website. The links for these updates can be found at:

-White Earth Nation Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/WhiteEarthNation

-White Earth Enterprises Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/weesanitation

-White Earth Enterprises Website - https://www.weenterprise.com/

Miigwech to our emergency response teams and our sanitation team for their swift action in preventing
injuries and for minimizing the threat to our communities.

-White Earth Enterprises”
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Tony Villebrun

Assistant Executive Director




